
Andy Waddell PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP
Head of Infrastructure and Environment Services
Land and Environmental Services e-mail: consultations@gobike.org
Glasgow City Council web: www.gobike.org

By e-mail to: Land@glasgow.gov.uk Ref: TF/Sl

Cc by e-mail to: Councillors Aibinu, Dalton and McTernan for 
Ward 12, Victoria Park

21 December 2017 

Dear Sir/Madam,

THE  GLASGOW  CITY  COUNCIL  (BROOMHILL)  (TRAFFIC  REGULATION)  ORDER  201_,  GoBike
Support with Proviso

Thank you for  your  e-mail  of  07  December  and the opportunity  to  comment  on your  proposal  to
formalise the one way system on Edgehill Road from Woodcroft Avenue to Beechwood Drive further to
the redevelopment of Broomhill Primary School.

GoBike has no objection to this proposal, provided that, in line with Glasgow City Council policy to
increase active travel in the city, as per the Strategic Plan for Cycling 2016 – 2025 and Clause 5.1.5 of
Cycling by Design, one of your road infrastructure design guides, cycles are exempted and contraflow
cycling is permitted.

If we are to improve the health of the general population of the city then increasing active travel, ie
getting  more  of  us  walking  and  cycling,  must  be  at  the  core  of  all  proposals  to  change  our
infrastructure.

We look forward to your confirmation that contraflow cycling is to be permitted on Edgehill Road and
that children, their parents and staff will thus be encouraged to cycle to the school.
 
Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort for Consultations, GoBike!
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https://www.transport.gov.scot/media/33803/cycling_by_design_2010__rev_1__june_2011_.pdf
http://www.gobike.org/
mailto:campaigning@gobike.org

